Deborah Neuser

From:

Patricia Heidorf

Sent:

Tuesday, February 09, 2016 1:10 PM

To:

Deborah Neuser

Subject:

FW: Public Safety Agenda Item

Attachments:

16-0060 Request from Chief Reimer.pdf

The e-mail below is the only document I have. The attached is the cover sheet.

From: Nick Reimer

Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2016 11:42 AM

To: Christopher Able - D3

Cc: Patricia Heidorf; Rochelle Blindauer; Jessie Lillibridge - HR

Subject: Public Safety Agenda Item

Hello Alder Able,

I would like to add something to the next meeting's agenda. I would like to have permission to hire employees at the PD for up to the budgeted amount in 2016. There are a few members of the PD that could retire (though have not made any announcement) and others that I anticipate could be leaving in 2016. I look forward to discussing this further with the PSC. I believe the meeting will be Monday January 25th, and then if appropriate, I will bring this matter to the personnel committee February 1st.

Thank You!

Nick Reimer

Chief of Police

Manitowoc Police Department 910 Jay St. Manitowoc, WI 54220

Phone: (920) 686-6573 Cell: (920) 374-0463 nreimer@manitowoc.org

"The Mission of the Manitowoc Police Department is to work cooperatively with the community to prevent crime, maintain order and provide a safe environment for everyone."

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication with its contents, including attachments, may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information. These items are covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act 18 U.S.C. §§ 2510-2521. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s) or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message. Unauthorized interception, review, use or disclosure is prohibited. If you are not a named